
SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING 
Southern Lehigh High School Board Room 

April 11, 2011 
 

CONSENT AGENDA 
 

 
 

1.  The Administration recommends approval of the bills to be paid as of April 11, 2011.  (VI, A) 

2.  The Administration recommends approval of the retirement of the following staff: 
Marilyn Adams, Librarian, Southern Lehigh High School, effective June 22, 2011.  Mrs. Adams has been an 
employee of the district for 15 years. 
Harold Breitenstein, Reading Teacher, Southern Lehigh Middle School, effective June 22, 2011.  Mr. 
Breitenstein has been an employee of the district for 21 ½ years. 
Leanora Kline, Special Education Teacher, Hopewell Elementary School, effective June 22, 2011.  Mrs. Kline 
has been an employee of the district for 25 years.  
Sylvia Kinsey, Librarian, Liberty Bell Elementary School, effective June 22, 2011.  Mrs. Kinsey has been an 
employee of the district for 36 years. 

3.  The Administration recommends approval of a second period of childrearing leave of the following staff for the 2011-
2012 school year:   

Michelle Conrad, School Psychologist, Lower Milford and Liberty Bell Elementary Schools  

4.  The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute teachers for the 2010-11 school year: 
Jennie Cochenour Elementary 
Samuel Kennedy English 

5.  The Administration recommends approval of unpaid leave of the following staff: 
Jordan Herman, Instructional Assistant, Southern Lehigh High School, from April 12, 2011 through April 15, 
2011. 

6.  The Administration recommends approval of the following intermittent FMLA leave of the following staff: 
Judith Miller, Health Paraprofessional, Hopewell Elementary School, for a period of up to 5 days (specific 
dates to be determined).   

7.  The Administration recommends accepting the resignation of the following staff: 
Wilma Sanchez, Cafeteria Monitor, Liberty Bell Elementary School, effective at the end of the day, April 15, 
2011.  

8.  The Administration recommends approval of the following coach for the 2010-2011 school year:  
Amanda Tilley   Asst. Girls’ Lacrosse  $1,080** 
**This stipend represents a 33/66 split with Natalie Deacon, who was previously approved as assistant coach 
at the February 14, 2011 Board meeting with a full stipend of $3,240.  Ms. Deacon’s adjusted stipend will be 
$2,160.  

9.  The Administration recommends approval of the following volunteer coaches for the 2010-2011 school year:   
Enos Martin MS Track & Field Club 
Kathleen Nagle MS Track & Field Club 
Frank Rochon MS Track & Field Club 

10. The Administration recommends approval of the following mentors at a stipend** not to exceed $700.00 for the 2010-
2011 school year: 

Scott Killino as a mentor for John McDonald 
**The stipend will be shared 50/50 with Richard Colelli who was previously approved at the March 28, 2011 
Board meeting. 

11. The Administration recommends approval of the following Summer Math Lab Teachers at an hourly rate of           
$37.40. 

Paul Malik 
Erin Bromfield 

 


